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To encourage communities to come together as part of the King’s 

Coronation celebrations, Brigg Town Council has made available funds for 

King’s Coronation Community Grants. 

Residents from a named streets can apply for a grant of £100 to put 

towards arranging a “street party” event and Community Groups can apply 

for £250 for Community Events to be held on or as close to the weekend of 

6th – 8th May 2023  

To apply for the grant the application form must be filled out with as much 

information as possible and signed by at least two organisers who are not 

related and do not live in the same house. (proof will be required). 

The grant will be paid into a named bank account via a bacs payment on the 

week commencing 1st May 2023  

Recipients will immediately notify Brigg Town Council of any 

changes/postponement to their plans for the event and if the event is 

cancelled will return the grant to Brigg Town Council. 

Recipients of the grant will acknowledge Brigg Town Council in any social 

media posts of their event. 

Applications must be submitted by 15th April 2023 for a decision on 22rd 

April 2023 

 


